
 
NOTICE ABOUT NON-FUNCTIONING INFRACON 

ON 22.02.2021 
 
 

 

It is informed that the INFRACON Portal shall be on   
maintenance on 22.02.2021 from 9:00 hrs to 19:00 hrs. All the 
Clients/Consultancy Firms/Key Personnel are requested to 
kindly take note of the same and plan their INFRACON usage 
accordingly for uploading of tenders, firm credentials and 
personal profile. 
 
        Should it be necessary, the Clients may extent the tender 
end date as no Team IDs shall be created during this period. 
 
       Any further clarification may be obtained through email to 
the INFRACON Support Team: support-infracon@gov.in 
 
 

 


